December 5th Meeting

Join us at The Racquet Club of B
Memphis on December 5th for a Panel “=~
Discussion on Women in
Transportation moderated by Cheryl
Citrone.

Cheryl currently heads Vaco's
Logistics & Operations team - focusing
on permanent placement in

distribution, supply chain,

manufacturing and transportation. She is passionate in her
support of the Mid-South transportation and logistics
community. She is a member of the board of directors for the
Council of Supply Chain Management Professionals (CSCMP)
MidSouth Roundtable and has been a guest lecturer for the
University of Memphis' Supply Chain Management Program.
She also serves as Board Chair for the Memphis Chapter of the
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Society of Female Transportation Professionals and was invited
to meet with Susan Kurland, Assistant Secretary for Aviation
and International Affairs, as part of an APEC Transportation
Working Group to launch a Women in Transportation initiative
developing and implementing actions that advance
opportunities for women throughout the sector.

Our Women In Transportation panel will showcase the variety
of opportunities available in transportation and highlight the
challenges and successes of women in the Memphis area
pursuing these fields.

Click here to register and reserve your spot.

TCOM Gives To Porter Leath

o

Porter Leath Children's Center will again be our charity at this
special time of the year.

For over 160 years, Porter-Leath has been the primary resource
for Memphis' at-risk children and families. By focusing on the
essential building blocks of healthy development, they not only
give them access to the tools they need, but also a sense of hope.
The result is Porter-Leath helps build stronger children,
stronger families and a stronger Memphis.

Along-living tradition, there is currently no better investment in
Memphis than Porter-Leath. Efficiency, quality and dedication
are synonymous with Porter-Leath, making it a solid non-profit
with measurable outcomes in Shelby County. The combination
of reputation, history, constituent trust and accountability set
Porter-Leath apart from other organizations. Click here to learn
more!

During our December Meeting a $10.00 minimum
cash/check/PayPal per person donation will make you eligible
for a door prize ticket.

Can't make the December meeting? You can still donate via the
TCOM web site here.
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Ideas for
Upcoming News
Letters?

Contact Stuart Leslie with your
suggestions, news and ideas




